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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
Do not vote for this Bill... it’s wrong!!! I am an elementary school teacher that does not 
want to see guns in schools - Period. But, if they are allowed for K-12 teachers then be 
sure that the existing gun training program remains intact as the minimum standard. 
Please vote against SB317.  Thank you. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Loren Bucek 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


